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HHT Committee

From: sunsetgalmd@aol.com
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 12:12 PM
To: Elle Cochran; Donald S. Guzman; Stacy S. Crivello; Riki Hokama; Mike White; 

Lei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us; Kelly King; Alika A. Atay; HHT Committee
Subject: Front St. Apartments

Aloha Gang,  
 
I'm a resident at Front St. Apartments and am very nervous and concerned as to where I will live if these places are no 
longer affordable.  I have a 25yr old car and work in Lahaina.  I need to reside in Lahaina.  I have 2 jobs and live paycheck 
to paycheck.  Please don't leave the 250 residents to live on the streets with the crack heads & schizos.  I live alone and 
have no one to split my bills with.  Please don't punish me for being single.   
 
We love our community and neighbors.  We watch out for each other and we keep this property clean and peaceful.  I'm 
too old to live in a flop house with young kids who don't lock their doors and invite every blow Joe that they find to party at 
the house with room to steal my identify among other things.  I've worked long and hard here to get where I am 
today.  Please don't rip out the carpet from underneath me.  I'm begging.   
 
Please keep these apartments affordable.  I'm 50 which means I'm too old to live with another and too young for senior 
housing.  Do the right thing.  Please keep us in our homes at an affordable rate.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.   
Mahalo, 
Michelle Delzer 
 
 


